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Wednesday 28th April 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

Re: St Vincent Emergency Appeal 
  
As you are aware, there has been a natural disaster in the Caribbean Island of St Vincent and the 
Grenadines.  The La Soufrière volcano has erupted and there has been volcanic activity over the 
last three weeks.  This has resulted in the country declaring a state of emergency and more than 
16,000 people have had to be evacuated for their safety.   
 
Organisations around the world are rallying round to support the people of St Vincent and we 
The PTA would like to make a contribution to these efforts. 

Our school have launched an appeal this week with the following activities: 

• On Monday 26th April children were shown a presentation in class explaining the disaster 
and the effects it has had on the island.  
 

• We the PTA are asking if you can give your child/ren items from the following list:  
Toiletries (soap, toothbrushes, tooth paste, shower gel, body creams, deodorants etc.,) 
Sanitary products, wipes, sanitizers, masks , tinned  or dried foods, pasta, rice etc.).   
 

• On Thursday 29th April, the flag of St Vincent will be displayed in the school playground. 
We are asking the children bring in a coin and place the coin on the flag as a donation as 
they come into school.  The school will be taking pictures of the children around the flag 
to show how they have supported. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your support and hope the little we do to help will go 
a long way to help the people of St Vincent and the Grenadines. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Leopold PTFA & Leopold Primary School 
On behalf of Leopold Primary School PTFA 
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